

13th May '17 12.30

Present

Kerry, Muriel, Liz, Sheila, Helena, Jo, Angie

Apologies - Tracey Jacobson, Isabel Taylor

Last Meeting's Minutes read n accepted - moved Jo and Seconded by Liz

Business arising out of minutes

Website up and running. A few minor problems

Bank - may be a new one for Bulahdelah - check out when happens

Money to vets for fire horses - let it go

Correspondence In

Centreline

Jan/feb

March-April

PO Box 115 overdue account of \$154 -Kerry pd

Flyer for First Aid at comps

24/3 update ABN number - Muriel

Pro vision publishing

Equine safety poster

Emails

Para Dressage comps - Liz rang

Di Burns about comp fees returned

Working Equitation emails

Treasures Report

Presented and accepted

Moved Liz Seconded Helena

General Business

Cracked Arena blocks re returning to Karl

-get back onto Dept of Fair Trading - Muriel to contact - Kerry to send info to me

- maybe we can take to tip shop or donate to Pony Club

'Showground use' Meeting on Sunday between Show, Pony Club, and Dressage Club.

Sheila and Liz went. Pony Club wanted to change dates but it didn't affect us.

Toilet blocks are to be revamped so we may not have toilet facilities at Competition

Enquire about a port a loo for competition.

Competition

18th June

Canteen available plus BBQ

Helpers

Pencillers- Muriel

Judges - Helen - Marina - Isobel

Sheila - gear check

WE comp in Nov.

Contact Council to have 4th n 5th nov - muriel

Run it as a 2 day . Entries via Nominat . Xmas party

Next Play Day - 1st July

Liz is getting a quote for a WE bridge

First aid tickets to be renewed at the end of year

Closed at 1.55pm